
  
Ministry Report from: Evangelization Committee 
October 2016  

 
1.  What have you accomplished or worked on this month?  What events or activities 

have you sponsored or presented? (please include numbers of participants and helpers) 
 

Friday Oct 14th -“Greet-Meet-Eat” event at NFC  
Over 150 neon orange invitation cards were sent to all who joined the parish since August of 
2015; OR who had a baby baptized; OR went through the RCIA process. 
All of these invitees also got a phone call the week prior to the event.  Three of the baptismal 
team families were on the event planning,   and  also sent e-mails to those who had a child 
baptized.  There were games and art projects for children, as well as teens and adults to help 
greet, and with food.  So there were several forms of outreach and contact, as well as lots of 
and enthusiasm that went into the planning.  All who came had a good time – about 35 
people were there,  including staff, but only 4 new families!   It was disappointing that more 
didn’t attend, but many were most appreciative of the outreach and invitation.   Discussion 
will ensue as to what other ideas may help new people “connect” with parish life, and  
especially to Christ? 
 

2. What are the current or active plans and dreams you are currently working on or 
discussing?? 
 

Saturday November 19th – “Fall into Advent” -7-9 PM at NFC 
ALL women are invited to this  new event, and to bring a friend!  The theme is “Treasure the 
Moments…”, and there will be song, prayer, and a speaker: Jeanine Connor ; STK parishioner, 
school/ family counselor.   Time for table sharing and snacks is also included.  For more info - 
please see bulletin, website, and flyers.   
Chairpersons: Anne and Meg Aloisio, in conjunction with Jean Grizard. 
     Peace in Christ, Kyra Niklewicz 
 


